
Dear Forest Service,


I would like to express my support for Alternative B.  I would also ask that you consider use of 
motorized snowmobiles/ snow machines as “traditional land use” in this area.


I live in this area and have two boys who love to snowmachine and having the ability to do this 
as a family, locally,  has been a wonderful opportunity to teach them winter skills and build 
family bonds. By closing this area off to motorized activities, it would deny my family and many 
others who have found this an outlet for their children and families valuable experiences.


Please don’t limit our use of the land.  I ask that you consider Alternative B as the most 
supportive of ALL Alaskans.


Thank you for your time.


Melissa DeRocchi

Eagle River, AK

 



